Hello,

I am the student representative for MARC-ACSM. I am writing to announce a call for teams to participate in the annual MARC-ACSM College Bowl.

On November 4th & 5th in Harrisburg, PA, we will hold our annual “Jeopardy-style’ trivia competition with topics related to Sports Medicine and Exercise Science. The winning team has an opportunity to compete at the National College Bowl in Denver, Colorado at the ACSM National Meeting in 2023. The space is limited to the first 12 teams that register.

In order to register, each school will need a team comprised of three undergraduate students with one faculty ‘sponsor’. The faculty sponsor will need to submit the list of names of the students (with up to two alternates).

The tournament will be on a first-come, first-serve basis, so don’t hesitate to register. Please contact me, Kyle Pietro at kpietro@umd.edu, in order to make sure that your school makes the list for this exciting event or if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Kyle Pietro, M.A.
MARC-ACSM Student Representative
Department of Kinesiology
School of Public Health
University of Maryland, College Park
4200 Valley Drive
College Park, MD 20742
